
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26th January 2024 
 
Re: Y10 and Y11 Student Leave Requests 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you will be aware, Year 10 and Year 11 are very important years for your child’s education.  
GCSEs are the main qualification that your child will take in Key Stage 4.  The results of these 
examinations are a prerequisite for further education and career opportunities. 
 
Your support, encouragement and interest can make a huge difference to the pressure on your child 
when studying for exams and during the exam period. 
 
With this in mind, please be aware that any request for student absence during term time will be 
given careful consideration and may be refused, due to the importance of studying for their GCSEs. 
 
As a school, we are determined to provide your child with the best start to their future employment 
by ensuring that they achieve their potential during these vital years at school.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs S Taylor 
Headteacher 
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